
 
 

 

The Governor's Council on Disability (GCD) is accepting 
nominations for the 2019 GCD Awards 

  
The Governor's Council on Disability is accepting nominations to recognize leaders in the 
areas of Inclusion and Youth Leadership. 
  
Inclusion Award nominations should identify Missouri residents, organizations, agencies or 
businesses that demonstrate excellence in leadership in the inclusion 
of people with disabilities in education, employment, housing, leisure activities, universal 
design, or website accessibility. 
  
Nominations for the Youth Leadership Award should focus on a youth who has a disability 
and demonstrates exemplary leadership by engaging in social activism or activities that 
improve the quality of life of people with disabilities in their communities. 
  
For more information, click HERE to read the GCD news release. 
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